Sent: Monday, February 26, 2018 12:17 PM To: Teresa Skala < Skala@dccc.org> Subject: Please join us for a DCCC dinner with Vice President Joe Biden on Wednesday, March 21 Dear Friend.

special guest Vice President Joe Biden on Wednesday, March 21 in McLean, Virginia.

Nancy Pelosi

the House in November

From: Nancy Pelosi [mailto:pelosi@DCCC.ORG]

Please find the information regarding the dinner is below. DCCC Dinner hosted Hon. Don Beyer with special guest Vice President Joe Biden

> with DCCC Chairman Ben Ray Luján Wednesday, March 21, 2018 6:30 PM Home of Tori Winkler Thomas McLean, VA

Hope this email finds you well. I am thrilled to invite you to a dinner benefitting the DCCC hosted by my esteemed colleague Congressman Don Beyer with

I hope you will consider joining us for what is sure to be a special evening of conversation, as we discuss with Vice President Biden our strategy to win back

Address provided upon RSVP To RSVP, click here: https://events.dccc.org/event/2018VABiden

If you have any questions, please contact Teresa Skala at (202) 741-1851 or skala@dccc.org.

As always, I appreciate all your support and friendship. Thank you for all the work you do to support House Democrats and I hope to see you very soon.

Best.